
From: DELONEY, SCOTT <SDELONEY@idem.IN.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:30 PM 
To: Chad LaFontaine <clafontaine@metro4-sesarm.org> 
Cc: STUCKEY, MATT <MSTUCKEY@idem.IN.gov> 
Subject: Re: VISTAS Interstate Consultation Letters 
  

Hi Chad. LADCO is had to rerun the model and we do not expect to have final results for a 
few more weeks. We have been working on a detailed response to your request, but having 
the final results in hand is important for us to properly characterize the impacts of the 
EGUs identified. We really appreciate your patience on this matter. Right now it looks like 
early March for a detailed response. 
 


